
   Hello All! 

Thank You very much for allowing me to continue as Guild
President for another year. It really is a privilege to serve
you, and I hope to do a good job.

It's October and that means RETREAT is upon us! Going to
Retreat is truly one of my favorite things to do and I look
forward to spending 4 full days with all of you who will be
joining in the fun up in Challis.

Be sure to check out #watchaworkingonwednesdaysrvqg
on our Snake River Valley Quilt Guild group Facebook page.
Each Wednesday I ask you to post a picture of whatever
you're working on using the above hashtag to the fb group
page (not your own page). It's been fun seeing what people
are doing. I hope more of you will join in.

And I have triple checked my facts for our No-Host holiday
party in December. It will be on Tuesday, December 5th, at
6:00, at the New Hong Kong Restaurant in Idaho Falls (1820
Jennie Lee Drive). There is no requirement to participate
in the Gift Exchange, but if you'd like to do so, please bring
a $20 value wrapped gift. If you bring one, you get one!

See you all in November for the wrap up of our Guild
Year....and for prize drawings!

Marei 

S N A K E  R I V E R  V A L L E Y
Q U I L T  G U I L D

 O C T O B E R  2 0 2 3
N E W S L E T T E R

A Sewing Room Chat with the Presidentsrvquiltguild.org

Meeting Time
3rd Thursdays

6:00pm Doors Open
6:30 General Meeting 

Meeting Location
Calvary Baptist Church

785 1st St
Idaho Falls, ID

Upcoming Events 

Oct 16-20 - Challis Retreat

No guild Mtg in October.  
See you at Retreat!

Nov 16 - November Guild
Mtg.  Last Meeting for 2023

December 5 - No Host
Holiday Party at New Hong

Kong



There is no Raffle Block for this month since there is no meeting.  November’ s block is the
Exploding Block using 4 different Christmas Fabrics.  Make as many blocks as you want.  

Winner takes all.  

If you finished your #1 and #7 UFOs show them and you will receive 2 tickets. If you have
finished any of the previous month’s UFOs show them and receive 1 ticket.  This is the last

month for the UFO Challenge for 2023.  Get those projects completed.  

You should be finishing up your Scrap Buster Button Blocks quilt and Jellyroll Challenge.
Reveal will be at the November meeting. Please plan on showing even if it is a flimsy. You

will be awarded. Remember to check your notebook for details.

Looking forward to seeing what you have finished.
Jeanette

Intraguild Activities

SUNSHINE

Pam Noonan is in charge of sending cards to cheer up members and send condolences and
such. Please let me know if you know of a guild member who needs a little cheering up. Pam

Noonan ...pjn331@gmail.com or text 208 313-0549

mailto:pjn331@gmail.com




SNAKE RIVER VALLEY QUILT GUILD BOARD MEMBERS 2023

OFFICERS
President- Marei Montalvo

Vice President- Shanna Lyon
Secretary- Lisa Stir

Treasurer- David Nipper
    

COMMITTEE CHAIRS
Charity/Community Support- Debbie Hamrick

Equipment & Historian- Susan Collins
Intraguild Activities- Jeanette Hanson

Library- Marilyn Bee
Membership-Joyce White
Newsletter- Celia Weekes

Raffle - JR Woods
Retreat Coordinator- Alicia Williams

Secret Quilters- Debbie Lyon
Sew-Ins- Jodie Vee

Sunshine/Courtesy- Pam Noonan
Workshops- Open
Webmaster- Open

If you would like to contribute to the guild by serving in any open positions,
please contact a member of the Board

Newsletter Info
Comments, correction, advertising or

other items to be included in the
newsletter should be emailed to the

editor at srvqgnewsletter@gmail.com
Advertising rates (per month)

$2.50 for 1/4 page
$5.00 for 1/2 page
$10.00 for full page

See photos of recent Show
and Tells from Guild
Meetings and Sew-Ins. Or
Join our group by searching
for Snake River    Valley
Quilt Guild Group.

Find us on Facebook!


